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TOWN OF WEST POINT 

 

Pursuant to Wisconsin State Statute 19.84, the Town Board of the 

Town of West Point held a Special Town Board meeting for a Town Road 

Tour on Wednesday, April 27, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. starting at the West Point 

Town Hall.  The meeting was posted in the three designated places in the 

town and on the Town’s website.   

  

The Town Road Tour started at 5:00 p.m.  The Town Board members 

present were:  Ashley Nedeau-Owen -Town Chairman, Kevin Kessler-1st 

Supervisor, John Ungrodt -3rd Supervisor, and David Lendved- 4th 

Supervisor. Also present was Taffy Buchanan-Town Clerk.  Absent was 

Scott Earnest-2nd Supervisor (excused).  Also in attendance was Andy 

Zimmer, Town Engineer and Shirlee Lendved, Town resident.  

 

 No action was taken. 

  

The Town Road Tour ended at 8:20pm.  

  

 

Respectfully Submitted by 

Taffy Buchanan, Town Clerk 

 
 

 

 

 


